# SEPTEMBER



## **GREEN ROOM** NEWSLETTER



The Academy at Venice

Ms. Amanda & Ms. Crystal

















## \*WELCOME TO SCHOOL\*

### **BIRTHDAYS**

- Isla 9/3
- Ryan 9/9
- Ray 9/13
- Nakoa 9/18
- Dorian 9/18
- Kinzie 9/71

Welcome to the Green Room!

Coming to class and meeting new friends can be overwhelming so Ms. Amanda and Ms. Crystal are here to help your little ones adjust as smoothly as possible. Please feel free to pull us aside and talk to us regarding your child as he and/or she transitions to the classroom. You can also e-mail us at

greenroomvenice@gmail.com

This month we will be talking about school activities... shapes, numbers, letters, and of course. Fall!.

To start off September we will be talking about "Me & My School". We will be learning the letters in our name, family members, and how to transition to school.

The second week in September we will be learning our shapes, letters ,and numbers!

The third week in September the children will be exploring our 5 senses. Each day of the week we will focus on one sense that your child will be exploring.

Our last week in September we will be talking all about the Fall season. This includes leaves, apples, pumpkins, etc.

We are looking forward to a wonderful month!



#### Just A Few Reminders





- Chalk will be closed for Labor Day on Monday 9/2 and will **resume** on Tuesday 9/3
- Fall Spirit Week Sept. 16-20th!
- Book fair Sept. 9-13th
- Please be mindful to pick up your child at or before 12pm for half day program and 5:30 pm for full day pro-

oram! Late fees will be enforced

Thank you!!